
East County Democratic Club
A Progressive Civic Organization representing the East County since 1965

PO Box 252, El Cajon, CA 92022

September 25, 2006

Kathie Rutledge
City Clerk
City of El Cajon
200 E. Main St.
El Cajon, CA 92020

Dear Kathie:

According to City Policy A-25, all programming placed on the Government Access 
channel 24 is to be logged on a daily basis (see page 4 of 5 of the policy). We would like 
to review the programming that has been broadcast, including content of all bulletin 
board frames that have been placed on the channel (We do not need to review the images 
at this time, just the textual content is sufficient). We require this information to ensure 
that the programming that has been broadcast meets the requirements of City policy A-25 
and all applicable FCC regulations. 

We don't want our request to be difficult to respond to, so we don't want to ask for more 
than is easily provided, but our initial suggestion is to provide logs from the last 30 days. 
Certainly, if there is any fee to copy this material so we can review it, we would be happy 
to pay those reasonable copying fees (I think the normal fee has been $0.04 per page.)

Because we are in an election season, it is essential that this information be returned to us 
as soon as reasonably possible. Please call me immediately at 619-820-5321 if there are 
any questions or difficulty in fulfilling this request as described above so we may modify 
the request to meet the realities of your logging procedures. If the information is in 
electronic form, please send it via email to raylutz@EastCountyDemocraticClub.org

Warm personal regards,

Raymond Lutz
President
East County Democratic Club
PO Box 252, El Cajon, CA 92022
619-820-5321
email: raylutz@EastCountyDemocraticClub.org


